
 

 

 

 

You are cordially invited: 
 

 

California Public Utilities Commission 
17th Annual GO 156 

Supplier Diversity En Banc 

“Success Through Geographic Diversity” 

                                                 October 3, 2019 
9 a.m. – 4 p.m. 

 

Fresno Convention & Entertainment Center, Valdez Hall 

702 M. Street, Fresno, CA 93721 
 

 

Come and hear the leaders of the California’s investor-owned utilities discuss their supplier 

diversity programs and contracting opportunities.  You will also hear from local government, 

ethnic Chambers of Commerce, community-based organizations, and emerging firms. 
 
Public comments related to the Supplier Diversity Program will be held mid-day and will be 

limited to 10 speakers. Public comments are always welcome at Supplierdiversity@cpuc.ca.gov. 

 

For further information, please contact Drisha Melton at ddm@cpuc.ca.gov or (213) 620–2688. 

 

For more information about the En Banc and the Supplier Diversity Program, please visit 

www.cpuc.ca.gov/SupplierDiversity. 
 

If you plan to attend and need specialized accommodations,  

please contact us at least three business days in advance of the meeting:  

public.advisor@cpuc.ca.gov or toll-free 1-866-849-8390  
 

 

Click here to register 

 
Registration appreciated but not required, Walk-ins welcome. 
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